
Written Testimony in Opposition to 1362-A Flavored e-Liquid Ban” 

 

Sir or Madam, 

 

I am requesting that you cease and desist from attacking Vapers and Flavored 

Vaping. I am 4 Years Tobacco Free as a direct result of having this Viable 

Alternative. If You are not a smoker You should not take lightly how important 

this is. To Strip Vapers of the right to choose an alternative is Fascist behavior. 

This is a Free Country, and this legislation is NOT What the people want. Whom 

do you serve? The people or special interests? Please Stop Attacking Your Vape 

Constituency!! 

Lateef F.  
<feetal2003@yahoo.com> 


